16th December, 1924

Mr. McHemry Rhoades, Superintendent of Public Instruction, Department of Education, Frankfort, Ky.

Dear Sir:

We acknowledge your letter of December 8th in regard to the Morehead State Normal School.

arrangement of buildings, roads, etc., was accepted by the Board of Regents and we shall go shead now with the completion of the plan, making only such adjustments as will be necessary to fit the proposed layout to the location and grade adopted for the new school building.

Very truly yours,

Panel and a chart second in Color of Second in Colo